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Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455 222

Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

7th April 2010

TO SPONSOR MARGARET KRISTIN
FROM BELINDA ATIENO 

Dear Sponsor, 

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM JANUARY TO MARCH 2010

Happy Easter Kristin!

Wonderful time to give you reports of your dearest daughter Belinda

Belinda has been very busy for the past three months in school work, reading, writing and at break time never forget to play Kora with other friends. 

I have bought her full school uniform and books from her donations. Your dearest friend daughter Belinda always like new items as shoes, books, crayons; every time Belinda will say in a very soft shy voice thank you. 

I bought her new 6 panties, slippers and was very happy indeed. Belinda tells others I have a mother at Iceland called Maggy and she loves me very much. She still needs your picture and your family pictures. 

Belinda in beautiful picture in her class, Belinda’s picture was second honour and was put on the wall for the visitors to see. She is fine, very strong and happy. 

Best regards. 

Yours faithfully,

Lucy Odipo.
